November 8, 2021

Dear Parents of Room 507 Resource Students,

| can’t believe that the first quarter of the 2021-2022 school year is over. | am
extremely proud of all my students and their hard work. | love seeing all their
progress and growth as we work toward meeting their goals. | would like to thank
the parents for helping and supporting their child with their daily homework. Their
growth and development is truly a team effort and | feel if we continue to work
together we will be able to see great success with your child.

During the second quarter, we will continue to work on every student's individualized
goals along with the ELA and Math curriculum.

Language Arts

My students will continue to work with the Collaborative Classroom Reading Program. |
will send home weekly sight words that go along with the program for your child to
practice daily. You should have your child practice reading the words, writing the words
and sky writing the words so they retain and learn the new words. This reading series is
aligned with the Common Core State Standards for Reading Literature, Reading
Information Text, Writing and English Language. | am looking forward to working with
your child and seeing them grow and develop.

Math

The students will continue to work in their GoMath workbooks. We will continue to try to
cover one lesson each day and your child will have one math worksheet for homework
each night (except Friday). The students all seem to enjoy math using manipulatives
and visuals to help them solve problems. Keep up the great work and | appreciate every
parent for reinforcing these skills with the practice worksheet sent home.

We have been having a successful school year and | look forward to the next three
quarters to see academic growth. If you have any questions, please feel free to email
me at amferguson@cps.edu or call the main office and leave a message and | will be
happy to return your call.

Thank you,
Ms. Donovan
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